
 

 

Dear   Friends  ,       17 .06.2017 

 

This is month of June & time to  mail & remind you about our unique  

program ` DWIJ ‘  , opportunity for Shubharthis & their caregivers ( 

Shubhankars )  to look back on their  journey  towards recovery   & share it 

with the society  & you are instrumental   in helping them to reach us . I 

hope you have received our earlier announcement mail in February 2017  . ( 

If not, I have attached it ) . This mail contains the forms for Shubharthis & 

Shubhankars  ( in all the 3 languages  )  . You may ask your  aspiring 

patients to  take a copy & fill in  the forms.  Please do not forget to fill in a   

form which is  along with DWIJ form for endorsing the patients . The 

program is on 8
th

 October 2017 , 10 am to 1 pm at Yashwant 

Natyagruh , Matunga (W)  & the last day to send the forms is  20
th

 

September 2017. The  filled in forms can be sent by post , hand delivery ( 

on the address above )  or  on any of the E mail addresses given below.  

This year we are also felicitating  an organization working in the field of  

rehabilitation  of schizophrenia  run by non-professionals . You may suggest  

the name of such organization you are familiar with.   
Thanking you once again for your cooperation , 

Warm regards , 

 

 
 

( Dr. Shubha Thatte ) 

Founder Trustee & Clinical Supervisor ,  

IPH , Thane . 

E mail :  iph@healthymind.org , iphthane@gmail.com  
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